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First name: Rodger

Last name: Miller

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Bitterroot National Forest

 

 

 

This letter is in response to the addressing of change to the 1987 Forest Plan. My particular concern is for the

retaining of our old growth trees. I would like to see the end of the cutting of old growth trees. If nature by her

decree determines that old growth trees should be here, let them live. It is arrogance and perhaps an act of short

sighted ignorance to remove them. Fuel reduction in our forests, yes. Cutting of old growth; NO.

 

Rodger Miller


